
 
 

8
th
 April, 2015 

 

To: Valued Customer 
 
From: Littelfuse Product Management 
 
Subject: 0463040.* status  
 
With regards to the above reference, Littelfuse will not be releasing the 40A for the 463 series. Littelfuse 
would continue to make the other ratings like 15A (0463015.ER), 20A (0463020.ER), 25A (0463025.ER) and 
30A (0463030.ER). 
 
Please obsolete the 0463040.ER from the system. 
 
Best regards, 
Daniel Wang 
Director 
Global Product Management 
Electronics Business Unit 
  
Dwang@Littelfuse.com 
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